
F e d e r a l  r e s e r v e  B a n k  o f  D a l l a s

DALLAS, TEXAS 75222

Circular No. 7*+-3*+2
December 17, 197*+

To The Chief Executive Officer, Each Bank 
in the Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

Our circular letter No. 7*+-332, dated December 10, 

197*+, advised you of the possibility that a $500,000 Treasury 

Check might be presented for payment by an imposter under an 

unauthorized endorsement. The check had been inscribed:

F. Railsback
1908 Morningside Street
Jacksonville, Florida 32205

The check has been recovered unnegotiated and is 

presently in the hands of the FBI. Thank you for your assis­

tance in this matter.
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